



Becoming a Christian Org. 1659 E. Dorchester Ct. Palm Harbor, FL 34684 727-393-7846 and 727-358-1700 mphilippi@baptistworldmission.org March 31, 2021

Dear Praying Friends,

As I watch the sunrise on this Resurrection Sunday, I will be (at an altitude of 30,000 feet on my way to Guatemala) contemplating what the angles so wonderfully announced, "He is not here: for he is risen, as he said. Come, see the place where the Lord lay. And go quickly, and tell. . . " I am praying that I will have the opportunity to share the Gospel with someone sitting beside me on this special Sunday. What a blessing! Are you making plans Sunday to share this "Good News" with some unsaved person?

The first part of my trip I will be 25 days keeping my older brother, Paul, busy transporting me from church to church and from pastor to pastor to present to them the opportunity of printing the book, Becoming a True Christian, in Spanish right here in Guatemala. I will be taking a sample book to give to each pastor and missionary! I thank the Lord that Paul has so generously offered to have this vital part in getting this evangelism book into their hands for the outreach of the Gospel message in Guatemala.

On Wednesday, April 28, I will be taking a bus from Guatemala City to San Pedro Sula, Honduras, where a man from the Bible Broadcasting Network (BBN radio station) will meet me. If you have never heard of BBN radio, it's interesting to know that Lowell Davey started it in 1971 with one radio station in Norfolk, Virginia. Today Bible Broadcasting Network (BBN radio) has skyrocketed to include more than 200 radio stations across 14 countries of North and South America, reaching over 200,000,000 people. Some of you do not have a BBN radio station in your area; however, you can receive BBN Radio daily broadcasts in eight languages over the internet, (bbn1.bbnradio.org) —English, Spanish, Portuguese, German, Chinese, Japanese, Korean, and Russian. BBN Radio has three radio stations in Honduras. They have so graciously made a daily schedule for me to see fundamental pastors and missionaries throughout the country with the goal to present to them the great privilege to print Becoming a True Christian in their country. I am so grateful for all the arrangements that they are making for me. What a great blessing!

After the hernia surgeon gave me the post-op clearance to travel, I went to Georgia to be with my son, Chuck, and his wife, Janice. They graciously arranged for me to be with both sets of my Grandchildren and Great Grandchildren. I had a fantastic time with both "tribes". I'll try to squeeze a couple of pictures into this letter of the four generations from both sides. It almost sounds like I'm bragging. No! Just

happy, praising the Lord, and giving God thanks for His many blessings!



As these next months unfold. many unknowns await me. Please pray for my sustained health, for opportunities to encourage the missionaries and pastors with whom I have contact, and for the prospect of having Becoming a True Christian printed in both countries. These missionaries and pastors are God's treasured

servants, and they also need your prayers. For sure, you are in my prayers!

Thank you from the depth of my heart as you and I take this trip together on our knees. Again, thank you for your continued financial and prayer support. Thank you for caring, sharing, and praying as you show your love. You are much appreciated.

P.S. I can be reached in Latin America by calling or texting my office phone — 727-393-7846. If I don't answer, please leave a message!

With a grateful heart,



Pastor Myron Philippi

P.O. Box 2149

Decatur, AL 35602-2149